From: registrar

Sent: July-25-17 4:15 PM
To: .
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 1:50 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Dorothy Mercier

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| completely disagree with raising the hydro rates any further. The burden

on the average Ontario rate payer has already taken it's toll. The amount

of employers leaving Ontario is staggering. Most employers are stating that they already cannot pay for operating costs
esp related to hydro so they are leaving the province. Hydro One has not been responsible with the use of the money
they have already been given by the rate payer. Skyrocketing salaries for greedy administrators is already burdening H1
users. Enough already!

You cannot continue to increase the rates. H1 is already ruining Ontario...

don't make it worse.

Dorothy Mercier

-- Attachment --





